
Wednesday 13th January  

Good morning everyone. I’ve seen some amazing dinosaurs, well done! They 

looked very fearsome.   

A new sound in phonics today so a new video to watch on the school website. 

Today’s sound is w, like a wiggly worm! Today just try writing the w sound, can 

you do some rainbow writing? Write w once and then go over it with different 

colours! I have also included how to write each letter so if you are unsure, have 

a look 😊  

In math’s carrying on with numbers, can you guess what numbers we are going to 

focus on? That’s right 16 all the way to 20! Can you have a go at recognising and 

writing these numbers? Again try writing them in order, why not challenge 

yourself and write them all from 10-20?  

Some moving times now. Sticky Kids songs are super fun! As a brain break can 

you dance along to some Sticky Kids? Find them on Spotify, ‘funky monkey’ and 

‘stand up, sit down’ are favorites of Reception class.  

Now as it is Wednesday normally it would be our time in the woods but, just 

because you are at home that doesn’t mean you can’t have some fun outside. 

Wrap up warm and go and explore, if you have gone for a walk what can you see 

that is the same as our school woods? Can you see any squirrels? What can you 

hear? We get lots of magpies and seagulls at school, see if you can spot any!  

Have a lovely day!  

Mrs Edlin  

 



 

 


